
כ"ז סיון
June 16

פרשת שלח
הדלקת נרות: 8:13

Sunday, June 18, 29 Sivan: 
Sukkah fair grade 3, 12:45-1:30, Mishkan
fair grade 5, 12:45-1:30

Monday, June 19 - no transportation,
dismissal for all grades at 4:10

Wednesday, June 21, last day of school
Friday dismissal

Levi Liberow, Dovid Seewald, Avraham Zaltzman



May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah!



Mazal tov Rabbi Weiss on his daughter’s
Engagement!

Happy Birthday!

Dear Parents,

This Shabbos is shabbos mevarchim Tammuz. Thursday,
Gimmel Tammuz, we will mark the yom hilulah of our
Rebbe. The natural reaction and first thought of a chosid
about Gimmel Tamuz is an emotional one, a heartful
moment of reflection about what the Rebbe means to us
and what we can and should do in recognition and to
strengthen our connection, and devotion to the Rebbe.
 Yet, as chassidei Chabad, we are charged to add a mindful
and thoughtful approach to Gimel Tamuz. To meditate and
reflect on the meaning of this day to a chosid of the Rebbe. 
On the day of a Yahrtzeit, the heavens open, and we are
able to connect our mitzvos and Torah learnig , with the
Rebbe. We are able to deliver a spiritual boost to our Rebbe
which benefits us, our neshomos most of all. 
The preciousness of the moment cannot be overstated., but
we must show our children how we utilize every moment of
the 24 to connect to the Rebbe. From the first maariv until
the final moments of the farbrengen we attend at the end
of the day, every movement should be dedicated to
reconnecting with the Rebbe.
We learn the Rebbe’s Torah, we give tsedaka to a mosad
because it is the Rebbe’s mosad, we meditate on what the
Rebbe means to us, we sing the Rebbe’s nigunim, we write
to the Rebbe and visit the Rebbe’s daled amos at the Ohel
or 770, and we go on mivtzoim as the Rebbe’s shluchim. We
can truly make this day memorable and deeply meaningful
for our children. 
I would like to wish a tremendous mazal tov to Rabbi
Brawer on the birth of a grandchild. May you have much
nachas from your children and grandchildren,
gezunterherit. 
Wishing you a good Shabbos,

Rabbi Kaplan

Seforim and
school supplies
should be
brought home 










On Monday we went with chalk to the nearby park during recess. Then on
Thursday the first grade boys crafted edible roses lekovod shabbos. During
math we used mini white boards. We learnt about dividing a 2 dimensional
shape by fourth/quarters and measuring how many sides and vertices are in a
trapezoid, hexagon, circle, square and triangle. We also learnt the bossy R
sound in the words - corn, mark etc. We finished our show and tell program for
the year, where each student presented to the class the letter that was
reviewed.
Mrs. Mandel - Grade 1A 
What a full week of learning our 1b class had! In our PAF reading curriculum
we added new sight words and new initial blends! Our boys are KAH fantastic
readers! In math we played an interactive group game to practice our addition
skills. We also learned all about telling time to the hour and half hour. We made
our own clocks to help us practice our skills. We had our last nutrition class
with Mrs. Sobol where we learned all about the bones and muscles in our
bodies. We made skeletons out of q-tips and the boys had a really fun time
doing planks on the classroom floor as we learned how we can strengthen our
muscles.
Mrs. Volfman - Grade 1B
We read a biography on the Wright brothers. They were most determined to
invent the flying engine and “made quite a stir” when they got the first jet off
the ground at Kitty Hawk. We learned the power of one who perseveres and
never gives up. Talk about flying, “time flies when having fun”. Summer season
is in our door. We played crack the code and exchanged the many fun activities
we look forward to this Summer. We know that while we are on vacation from
Cheder, Cheder doesn’t vacation from us!! As we complete our spelling book,
we are preparing for a Spelling Bee. Each boy received his very own personal
invitation to join our end of year party to celebrate our success in grade 2. Can
hardly believe it! Gut Shabbos! 
Mrs. Levin - Grade 2B
As the final full week of the school-year winds down, the Third Grade has
much to be proud of! First of all, every day this week, when Mrs. Eckstein
walked in, the boys were sitting at their desks ready to learn. And learn we did!
We reviewed most of the different topics that we covered in Math this year.
We learned what a fable is and what a tall tale is, and we learned some of
Aesop's famous fables in our Reader. In Wordly Wise we learned unit 10.
There will be a grand Spelling/Vocabulary Bee on Tuesday, the last day of
English. In Science we saw a video about the human body that taught us about
how our white blood cells help fight germs. We completed all the lower case
letters in our handwriting book! And the last group of boys presented their
inventions. Even Mrs. Eckstein brought in an "invention"! We had a fun time on
Thursday trying to get the aerodynamics right on our paper rockets. ALL ARE
INVITED to our INVENTION FAIR IYH this coming Monday at 3:25pm. Your son
should have brought home a note about it. We are looking forward to greeting
  you! Have a wonderful Shabbos, a guten gebenshten Chodesh and a happy
 and healthy summer! May we meet for the upcoming school year in
Yerushalayim
Mrs. Eckstein - Grade 3

Link for Pics

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lp0cu9XJaX1FfRpUAMTs3keHgLRHwxGG&usp=drive_fs

